
 

 
Foster Pool Master Plan Adopted  

South Gippsland Shire Council has chosen to adopt the Foster Pool Master Plan which was 

included in the 2017/18 Annual Plan.  

The Master Plan identifies opportunities to improve access into and around the pools, renew 

existing amenities and add accessible and family change spaces. It also shows areas where 

vegetation can be incorporated and include engaging water play spaces. 

Otium Planning Group completed significant consultation in the lead up to the adoption of the 

plan conducting 117 community surveys. Along with benchmarking against pools in three 

other municipalities and discussions with community groups including; 

• Foster Community Association  
• Foster Primary School  
• Foster Secondary College  
• Foster Swimming Association  
• Prom Coast Aged Care 
• Prom Coast Children’s Centre 
• South Gippsland Hospital in Foster 
• South Gippsland Shire Council  
• Sport and Recreation Victoria 

South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, Councillor Lorraine Brunt has extended her thanks to 

the community during this time.  

“We would like to thank the Foster Swimming Pool Association and the community for their 

assistance in the preparation of the Foster Pool Master Plan. 

“Council will consider the opportunities to implement the projects identified in the Master Plan 

during the development of the future Capital Works Program,” said the Mayor.  

To view the plan please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/recreationplans 
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South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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